(Back row-Dave Stokes, Albert Anema, Don, Michelle & Tania McEwan
Front Row-Hilda Anema, Jenny Stokes and Janice Dawes)

NEW RELEASE
Jade Trophies Limited of Burlington is pleased to announce that they raised
$9,500 for the Canadian Breast Cancer Foundation, Ontario Chapter in
memory of a former long-time resident of Burlington, Margaret McEwan.
Margaret’s family still reside in Burlington, although at the time of her
passing, she lived in Port Perry. This is the twelfth year Jade Trophies
Limited has been raising money for charities and this bring the grand total for
the 12 years to $139, 173.

In attendance at the presentation were Margaret parents’ Albert & Hilda
Anema, her husband Don, daughter Michelle and daughter-in-law Tania.
Representing the Canadian Breast Cancer was Janice Dawes, Director of
Community Development. Representing Jade Trophies were Dave & jenny
Stokes.

In December of each year, Jade Trophies Limited raises funds by sponsoring a
ballroom dance competition that is held in North York, Ontario with the net



proceeds going to a different charity each year. Some of the previous
recipients of the fund raising event with the amounts raised are as follows:

The Heart & Stroke Foundation $ 8,000
The Kidney Foundation $21,500 (2 years)
The Lions Foundation of Canada $23,900 (2 years)
The Shriners Children’s Hospital $10,000
The Retts Syndrome $15,000
Willow, Breast Cancer Support Services $22,500
Canadian Cystic Fibrosis Foundation $ 7,177

Plans are already underway for the 2010 event to be held on December 4 with
the net proceeds going to the Children’s Wish Foundation.

For more information on this event, contact Dave or Jenny Stokes at Jade
Trophies Limited, 905-319-8055 or visit our web page at
www.jadetrophies.com/charity/.



